


conducted by the Global Asset Management Policy Service at Headquarters and the independent 

risk management consultant.  

 

In summary, the North Building renovation project is progressing, and the project is foreseen to 

be completed as planned by the end of 2023.  The estimated cost of the project remains 

unchanged at $14,330,200 as approved by the Assembly. 

  

 

Mr. Chairman, Distinguished Delegates,  

 

The General Assembly is requested to take note of the progress report, take note of the 

the revised cost plan and appropriate the amount of $389,100 for project activities in 2020.  

 

 
 


